
 

 

                                   Friday 8th November 2024 

 

Children in Need 2024 – Make LIFE lighter for children  

Friday 15th November 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year to raise funds for ‘Children in Need –Make LIFE lighter for children’, 

the children are invited to come to school in their pyjamas, Pudsey related T-

shirt, onesies, spotty clothes or fancy dress to help us raise lots of money for 

this fantastic cause. 

During our PE lessons, we are going to challenge ourselves for Pudsey. 

Reception – to run between the cones on the playground for 3 minutes to 

earn a point for Pudsey. 

Years 1 and 2 – to run between the netball court lines for 3 minutes to earn 

1, 2 or 3 points for Pudsey. 

Years 3 and 4 – to run laps of the playground for 5 minutes, earning a 

point for Pudsey for each lap. 

Years 5 and 6 – the bleep test challenge, earning a point for Pudsey for 

each bleep.  

As a school, we would like to reach 20,000 points for Pudsey.  

If you would like to make a voluntary donation, please send it into school 

and we will send it to Children in Need.  

Many thanks for your continued support and generosity. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Bertoni and the year 6 Events Team. 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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